
 

April 6, 2023 

 

Via Electronic Filing 

 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 

Attn: Filing Center 

201 High St. SE, Suite 100 

Salem OR 97301 

 

Re: Docket No. UM 2255 – Northwest & Intermountain Power Producers Coalition’s 

Updated Request for Huddle Access 

 

Dear Filing Center: 

 

The Northwest & Intermountain Power Producers Coalition (“NIPPC”) requests its 

Huddle access in the above-referenced docket be updated to be include only the following 

individuals: 

 

Gregory M. Adams, greg@richardsonadams.com 

Dustin Prater, dustin@sanger-law.com  

Sally Wilhelms, swilhelms@consultbai.com  

 

In addition, NIPPC requests write access for Gregory M. Adams. Thank you for your 

assistance. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Gregory M. Adams 

Gregory M. Adams 
 

 


